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Dear Parents,
This year the fourth grade will be participating in the following fieldtrips, activities and publication.  Below is a list of the cost for each item.
	Holden Arboretum-2 trips				  no cost to students
	Burton Century Village						  	  $7.00
	Lake County Indian Museum					  	  $5.00
	Fourth Grade Picnic				 			  $4.00
	Scholastic News Publication						  $6.40		  	
          Technology Fee								$25.00
Cost Per Student						        	 $47.40
**New this year, you may pay the fees on Infinite Campus.  Please go to your parent portal and click on either the Fee tab or the Payment tab.   You can also send cash or check payable to the Perry Local Schools by Friday, September 13th.  The sooner we can collect the fees, the sooner we can process the information for busing for our fieldtrips.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to see your child’s homeroom teacher.  We appreciate your support in helping us create meaningful academic experiences for your child.
Much appreciation,
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Fourth Grade Teachers
[image: C:\Users\cassma\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\Z7RBI0R7\MC900018730[1].wmf]
image1.wmf

